
Dear Enfield Council,

I am writing to express my strong objection to the draft plan to convert winchmore 
hill sainsbury in to mixed use housing and retail. 

Doing this would be hugely disruptive to the 1,000s of people who use the 
supermarket on a regular basis. It is also likely to include the removal of the green 
space that surrounds sainsbury. I regularly walk to sainsbury and use the paths 
around to lengthen my walk, especially when I'm with my children,  to encourage 
them to exercise and limit car use. There are benches around the site that people 
use frequently as a meeting space with friends. 

There are commercial sites on the A10, such as the old Toys r us retail unit that 
could be used to create more housing alongside landscaping.  This would improve 
the environment in the area whereas removing the green space around sainsbury 
would damage it.

I would be very grateful if the views of my family and I are taken into 
consideration. 
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